
  

 
 
 
 
July 30, 2012 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia , Maryland 21046 
 
Subject: Short-term confidentiality request regarding application for 
certification of FCC ID: C3K1496 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
Pursuant to DA 04-1705 of the Commission’s public notice, we request short- 
term confidential treatment for the following information until  
in order to ensure sensitive business information remains confidential until the 
actual marketing of the device: 
• External Photos 
• Test Setup Photos 
• User’s Manual 
• Internal Photos 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 

                 
Albert Huang  

Compliance Engineer, EMC and Safety 

Safety, Compliance, & Sustainability 

Phone: +86(755) 86118676 

Email: albhuang@microsoft.com  
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